








 

 

 PM Kinney is asking what the training budget is for T.S.O. Werner from the Fire 
Department budget.  D/C Tasso advised he believes it is approximately $30,000.  
This is for general training, overtime, and instructor cost.  Capital equipment is 
$500, Maintenance is $250. 

 PM Kinney suggested looking at a roof prop on the training can.  The discussion 
was directed toward the line item vs. amending budget as needed.  All were in 
favor of revisiting this at the time proposed and will look at the budget at that 
time. 

 The Recognition Dinner is cancelled for 2020, but Chief Pindelski advised that 
some of the money is earmarked for retirement needs.  The employee 
recognition line item will remain the same. 

 A discussion on how the treadmill maintenance has been going over the last few 
years.  All were in agreement that this was a valid expenditure to keep the 
treadmills, ellipticals, and stair machines in good working order. 

 The equipment line item of 5630 was discussed and will remain the same. 

 Equipment marking items for $500.  

 Fitness Equipment will remain at $1000. 

 Lt. Johnson recommended to the board to look at possibly leasing the machines 
that will be on a rotation to be replaced such as what is listed above.  Lt. Mowery 
suggested to have the fitness committee look at this and have a suggestion to 
the board on what they would prefer.  The board will most likely try to entertain 
whatever the fitness committee suggests. 

 Cardio equipment will remain at an annual line item of $5000. 

 Vehicle equipment will remain at $5000. 

 Special Operations equipment will remain at $8000. 

 Honor Guard equipment will remain at $2000.  PM S. Markowski advised that 
some of the equipment needed does need to be replaced.  This will be used this 
upcoming year. 

 Capital Fund has been a varying line item based on budget vs. money taken in.  
This will again be given a dollar figure based on this.  Infrastructure 
improvements will be left at $8000. 

 D/C Tasso has budgeted approximately $33,000 for appliances.  $9,000 for 
replacement beds.  Actual budget was reduced to $12,000.  

Next Meeting:  Regular business meeting on 24 September 2020 at 0800.  Station #102 

Motion to adjourn made by Lt. Mowery, 2nd by PM S. Markowski. 

Meeting adjourned at 0912 hrs. 
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